
NEW! Recycling and Trash Service
What's Changing

	Ġ Starting April 1, 2024, all residents will have recycling 
service as part of their trash service!

	Ġ Residents will receive a 95-gallon recycling cart, unless a 
smaller cart size is ordered, or the resident currently has 
a recycling cart.

	Ġ Delivery of recycling carts will start in March 2024. 
Customers already paying for recycling services will keep 
their cart and will be charged the newly reduced fee.

	Ġ Starting October 2023, smaller trash cart sizes are now 
offered with a smaller monthly fee.

	Ġ Starting April 1, 2024, customers will be required to put 
all waste in Republic Services trash carts. Additional 
trash carts can be ordered for a small monthly fee.

What's Not Changing

	Ġ Residents will keep their current trash cart, unless a different 
sized cart is ordered.

	Ġ Fall leaf collection and Christmas tree collection will 
continue for all Caldwell households. Leaves not fitting 
in your trash cart can be set out in paper leaf bags or 
taken to a leaf drop site in a city-designated location.

	Ġ Spring and post-Holiday Cleanup (free bulk item and non-
Freon® appliance removal and unlimited trash in cans) will 
continue for all residential customers.

	Ġ Branches and yard debris will be collected if tied in bundles 
of 4 feet or smaller, weighing less than 30 pounds.

New Cart Size Options 
(See back side of your utility bill)

	Ġ 95-gallon recycling and trash cart

	Ġ 65-gallon recycling and trash cart

	Ġ 48-gallon recycling and trash cart

	Ġ Add additional carts for a small monthly fee.

	Ġ There is no discount for choosing to not have a recycling cart.

	Ġ If you already have a smaller trash cart, you will receive 
the lower rate.

	Ġ No changes of cart sizes will be allowed during the 
month of April 2024.

	Ġ After April 30, 2024, residents may request a different 
cart size. Cart exchange fees may apply.
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Cart Ordering Information

	Ġ There is no need to order carts if you would 
like the standard 95-gallon recycling cart

	Ġ To order the 65-gallon or 48-gallon size 
cart, please choose one of the following 
options:

1.	Call 208.455.3000 ext. 1 

2.	Fill out the order form on the back of 
your utility bill, and mail it with your 
payment to:  
411 Blaine Street  
Caldwell, ID 83605 
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